Submission 768

From: Loretta McSweeney none _

Sent: Sunday, 9 August 2015 4:57 PM
To: LSIC
Subject: End of life submission

| wish to voice my concern about the upcoming debate on Euthanasia.

| am very much against legalising euthanasia having cared for my husband, with the help of nurses from Peter
Macallum hospital 31 years ago.

His end of life care was beautiful and his passing dignified and an inspiratiom to my children and myself. There was
no way we would have hurried this process of dying by deliberately murdering him. Life is a gift not to be tampered
with.

Thank you for reading my letter and | hope you will not pass this legislation.

Yours sincerely,
Loretta McSweeney. (Mrs).
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